
 
  

 

Address: 231, Fuk Wing Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon 

Tel.: 2728 7627 

e-mail: fwsgps@edb.gov.hk 

 

[Teacher-in-charge: Ms. LAU Yuk Ping, the senior teacher.] 

辦學宗旨：本校致力推行普及教育，為學生提供舒適及愉快之學習環境，使學生透過優質的全人教育，在德、智、體、群、美五育上有均衡的發展。 

 

2023/24 乙類通告第 E136 號 

19th December, 2023 

Dear Parents of P.5 Students,  

A Formal Talk on “Introduction to Promotion to Secondary Schools for Parents of Primary 5” 

 
According to the regulations of the Education Bureau, your child(ren) will start preparing for the promotion 

to secondary school in the second term of this school year, including taking part in the school's examinations as 

Internal Assessments. 

 

Promoting to secondary school is a critical moment for personal growth and development, it must be taken 

seriously! Therefore, the school hopes to cooperate with parents to help your child(ren) prepare well for it. With 

a well-planned arrangement for the promotion to secondary schools over a year of time in advance, it is hoped 

that each student can eventually be allocated to their desired schools to continue education! 

 

To help parents have a comprehensive understanding of the ‘Secondary School Places Allocation System’, 

the school will arrange a formal talk on the topic for parents & students. Details of the talk are as follows: 

  

 

 

For enquiries, please contact Ms. LAU Yuk Ping, the senior teacher.  

 

 

Ms. CHENG Yuk Ching 

Headmistress 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP             2023/24 乙類通告第 E136 號 

 

Dear Ms. CHENG, 

 

A Formal Talk on “Introduction to Promotion to Secondary Schools for Parents of Primary 5” 

   

I have read through Type-B Notice, No. E136 and understood the corresponding content. 

 I  * will attend the formal talk on 10th January, 2024.  

    * will not be able to attend the above talk.  

 

*Please put a “✓” where appropriate. 

    
Class:        Name:                  (    ) Parent Signature:                                     

Contact Number: ______________________ Parent Name: _____________________________ 

 

Date: _____ of December, 2023 

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the Chinese 
original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 

Date 10th January, 2024 (Wednesday) 

Time 8:45 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.  


